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BFBS and Hornbill School Movie Night 
Following the success of our movie night with the families who were in 
Brunei in October 2022, we are pleased to announce that on Friday 3rd 
March at 18:00, BFBS, AWS, HHH and school are working in partnership 
to hold a second movie night.   

A letter has been sent home with more information. 

Events 

 

February 2023 

22nd, 23rd and 24th February—Pupil Half Term Break, school closed. 

March 2023 

3rd March — Movie night; 18:00 arrival for 18:15 start  

6th March— Family Learning Programme Computing 08:00-09:00 

7th March — 07:45—09:00 FS2 Stay and Play 

14th March— 07:45-09:00 FS1 Stay and Play 

22nd March—Padre to visit Year 6 

24th March— last day of term; school closes at 12:00 

May 2023 

Monday 8th May—School Closed for Coronation Bank Holiday 

Safeguarding 
Mr Walters is the Designated Safeguarding Lead. 

Mrs L Brown is the Deputy Safeguarding Lead. 
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School Tour 

 
The school grounds and gardens are always commented on positively by 
anyone who visits Hornbill School.  This week all the teaching staff took 
a photograph of their classroom before school started to show what we 
offer our children every day when they walk into school.  These will be 
placed on our school web site.  I have included some of the photographs 
below. 

 

 

School times—a thank you for your help 

 

Thank you for arriving with your children in time for learning to start at 
07:45.  If you arrive after that time, please take your child to the school 
reception area where they will be registered as late for the session. 

A late registration mark is unauthorised absence for the registration  

session. 


